

America's First Settlement Established 1559

Office of City Council

Jimmie Perkins 1720 W. Intendencia St. Pensacola, FL 32502 December 28, 2022

Re: Removal from the Westside Redevelopment Board

Mr. Perkins

Please accept letter as notification that on January 19, 2023, the Pensacola City Council will consider a request to formally remove you from the Westside Redevelopment Board due to the lack of attendance during 2022.

Attendance records show that from March 2021 to December 2022, you have missed six (6) of eight (8) meetings. On September 29, 2022 you received a letter from CRA staff advising you of this issue, you also received an in-person visit from Don Kraher, Council Executive regarding this issue at which time you indicated your desire to remain on the board, at that time you assured Mr. Kraher that you would be in attendance at the upcoming meeting.

In accordance with Florida Statute 112.501 – Municipal board members; suspension; removal, you are hereby given reasonable notice of the request for removal from the Westside Redevelopment Board for neglect of duty (failure to attend meetings). At the meeting on the 19<sup>th</sup>, you will have an opportunity to be heard by the City Council, should you so choose.

If circumstances have changed which preclude your participation on the Board, and should you choose to submit a request to resign from the board, this matter will be handled internally without the need for presentation to the City Council.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at <a href="mailto:dkraher@cityofpensacola.com">dkraher@cityofpensacola.com</a> or 850-435-1686.

Regards,

Don Kraher
Council Executive